
 

 

Question Q1.16.18 – re. Article 14 (Discharge of Water) 

We note that the proposed Supplemental Power does allow the undertaker to use any watercourse for the drainage of 
water, which could include the Stainforth & Keadby Canal, owned and managed by the Trust.  Any new discharge to the 

 



canal would need to be carefully managed to ensure it did not result in a pollution risk, cause hard to navigation or result 
in complications to the water management of the canal.  

Subject to the inclusion of sub paragraph (3), requiring the consent of the person to whom the watercourse belongs, the 
Trust is satisfied that Article 14 should not adversely impact upon the Trust’s ability to assess proposed incoming water 
drainage from the scheme.

 




